
 

 

Having completed the Camino, I would like to thank everyone who sponsored me on the 
walk. I was spurred on with your overwhelming generosity to finish the walk and fulfil a 
lifelong dream. An amazing amount of £3560.00 has been collected so far, with money 

still coming in.  I will be closing the Just Giving site down on the. 

30th September. 

Thank you once again and God Bless you all. 

Sheena 


